
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of August 27, 2013 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present: Bill Tuttle, Donald Harding, Gregg Aubin, Lawrence Favreau, David Lyons, 

Chuck Ripa, Richard Maki 

 

Minutes of July 23, 2013 were read and accepted. 

 

Superintendent’s Report: 

 

DPW: 

1. Tree work and roadside mowing is ongoing  

2. Summer help has been mowing cemeteries and playing fields. 

3. Structures have been lowered on Kendall Hill Road prior to PJ Albert 

work. 

4. Last two culverts on Maple Street have been replaced. 

5. Culvert on Heywood Road has been replaced in conjunction with a grant 

awarded to Trout Unlimited. 

Water:   

1. Two new employees are fitting in well and clearing well fields and the 

Osgood Road water tank. 

2. Area around the Kendall Hill tank has been cleared prior to R.J. Forbes 

beginning contract work.  

 

Letter from Board of Health regarding potential future water sources was discussed. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 7:45 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Lawrence R. Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 

 

 


